WELATED CORRESPONDENCE

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINC TON, D. C. 20655

March 7, 1994 94 HAR -8

Marcy L. Colkitt, Esq.

General Counsel and Executive
Vice President

Oncology Services Corp.

P.0O. Box 607

indiana, FA 15701-0607

VIA FACSIMILE
AND U.S. MALL

In the Matter of

oncology Services Corporation
Byproduct Material License No. 37-28540-01

Docket No. 030-31765-EA

Dear Ms. Colkitt:

This letter is to confirm our telephone conversation of
March 4, 1994, in which we agreed to da«tes for the Staft’s
responses to 0SC’s second discovery request. As I understand it,
the staff will be filing its responses to "0SC’s Second Set of
Interrogatories, Request For Production of Documents and Requests
For Admissions," dated March 1, 1994, as follows: response to
0SC’s reguests for admissions to be filed on March 21, 1994;
response to 0SC’s request for document production and response to
interrogatories to be filed on March 31, 1994. Thank you.

Sincerely,

G(JJUUUJ L, 0? TMoances’

Catherine L. Marco
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: Service List
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